
 

 
 

28th March 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Year 4 Trip to Chester Zoo – Tuesday 7th May 2024 
 

Next half term, we plan to take the children to visit Chester Zoo. The children have been 
studying classification of animals in their science lessons, and this will give us a fantastic 
opportunity to see the different classes of vertebrates (and some invertebrates) up close.  

 
In order to provide this opportunity, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £22.50 to 
cover the cost of transport and admission to the zoo. A Parent Pay item will appear on your 

account. If we do not receive sufficient contributions the trip will have to be cancelled.  If your 
child is entitled to free school meals, you are entitled to the trip being funded by school.   
 

On the day, children should bring a packed lunch; if your child is on school dinners the kitchen 
will provide one for them. They will also need to come to school in appropriate, comfortable 
clothing and footwear. Please also ensure your child is wearing a red school jumper on the day 

of the trip.  
 

We will be leaving school promptly after registration at 9:00am and will return by the end of 
the school day. 
 

As always, we would welcome offers of help from parents who could come with us on the day. 
If you are able to help, please fill in the form below: 
 

https://forms.gle/YCnFdGJUwvz6Nq9T9  
 
We will advise you further closer to the time, although regrettably there will only be a limited 

number of places available for parent helpers. As ever, we would be very grateful for your 
support. 
 

 
Kind regards, 
 

Year 4 team 

 

Respect. Believe. Achieve. 
 

https://forms.gle/YCnFdGJUwvz6Nq9T9

